HAYWARD

HEART OF THE BAY

September 28, 2023

Mikayla Vaba
State Clearinghouse
Sent via email: mikayla.vaba@opr.ca.gov

RE: CenterPoint Industrial Project SCH# 2023090629

Dear Mikayla Vaba,

The City’s posting of the Mitigated Negative Declaration for the CenterPoint Industrial Project (SCH#
2023090629) omitted the inclusion of the technical appendices to the Initial Study (IS). The City would
like to request that IS Appendices A-F be posted with the environmental review documents for the
project.

We appreciate your assistance with the posting of the additional documents provided to you via email.

Sincerely,
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Steve Kowalski

Associate Planner

City of Hayward Planning Division

777 B St., 1st Floor | Hayward, CA 94541
510-583-4210 | Steve.Kowalski@hayward-ca.gov

Department of Development Services
Planning Division

777 B Street, Hayward, CA 94541-5007
Tel: 510/583-4200 Fax: 510/583-3649
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